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19/09/2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 2:45pm to 4:00pm 
Friday 27th September  2019 

 
  

New Delaval Primary are taking part in this annual fundraising event. Come along to the 
school hall from 2:45pm to enjoy a coffee and cake in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support. 
 
Children can be collected from school at the usual time of 3:15pm.  
 
Any donations of cakes, biscuits and raffle prizes will be gratefully received at the main 
school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher  
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